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‘I have come that they may have life and live it to the full.’ John 10:10 
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Catholic Life and Mission 

Important Diary Dates 
 

Sunday 29th June 3.30pm 

Corpus Christi Procession  

in church 

Procession will be around 

the church and primary 

school grounds. 

 

Monday 30th June 25 

9.30am Sports Day  

Reception and Reception 1 

(Miss Horkan and Miss 

Kirk) 

 

1.30pm Sports Day             

Year 1- Miss Laxton                  

Year 2-Mrs Child 

 

Wednesday 2nd July 

ZEN trip for selected 

Reception/Y1/Y2 pupils 

 

Thursday 3rd July 

2.30pm 

Djembe and Melodica 

performance to parents  

 

Monday 7th July 

9.30am Sports Day  

Y2/3- Mrs Grailey 

Y3 -Mrs Hossack 

Y4- Mr Goodall 
 

1.30 Sports Day 

Y4/5-Miss McBride 

Y5/6- Miss Guy 

Y6- Mr Doyle 

 

Monday 7th July 5pm  

New Reception 2025  

Parent/Carer meeting  
 

Our Virtue to Live by - Honesty 

Our penultimate ‘Virtue to Live by for this 

summer term is  

Signs we are showing Honesty:  

 
- We know If we want to be trusted, we 

need to always be honest. 

- We tell the truth. 

- We are reliable, honest and trustworthy. 

- Our actions match our words. 

- We are honest with ourselves and others 

even when it is difficult. 

- We know that every time we speak the 

truth, we help build God’s kingdom.  

If we want to be trusted, always be honest. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission- our faith in action 

Each week we send the children out with a ‘mission’ to actively live 
out their faith in their everyday lives. 

 

‘I have come that they may have life and have it to the full.’ John 10:10 

A virtue is a good habit that helps us to act according to God’s love for us.                                                    

Every day we have the opportunity to act as Jesus’ disciples. 

 

In the week ahead, let us be honest in all we say and do so 

that others know they can rely on us and trust us. 

 

Speak truthfully 

with your 

neighbour, for we 

are all members of 

one body. 
 (Ephesians 4:25) 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The SThe Solemnity of Sain 

(23rd – 27th June )  

Class Recipient Our focus ‘Virtue to 

Live By’ is Honesty  
 

Reception 

Reception/Year 1 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Year 2/3 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 4/5 

Year 5/6 

Year 6 

These children have shown acts of Honesty this week.. 



 

 

The Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul 

Saints Peter and Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Sunday, 29th June the Catholic 

Church celebrates the feast day of St 

Peter and St Paul who are two of the 

greatest saints in the Church.  

Saint Peter and Saint Paul both had a 

great love for Jesus and spent their 

lives sharing his good news with as 

many people as they could.  

Saint Peter was a fisherman when Jesus 

called him to be a disciple. He was a 

great friend of Jesus and, although he 

sometimes made mistakes, he became 

an important leader of the very first 

Christians. Jesus chose him to lead the 

Catholic church. 

Saint Paul was originally called Saul. He 

did not like Jesus at first but then one 

day he had a vision of the risen Jesus 

and everything changed. He travelled 

many thousands of miles to share the 

message of Jesus. He also wrote many 

letters that are now in the Bible. 

 

Both Saints Peter and Paul were bold followers of Jesus. They didn't just 

know who Jesus was in their heads, they knew it in their hearts. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Saint Peter and Saint Paul Collective Worship 

Year 3 led a beautiful and meaningful collective worship this week, focusing on Feast of St Peter 

and St Paul, often referred to as the Princes of the Apostles. The children thoughtfully explained 

why these two saints hold such an important place in the history of the Church. As part of the 

worship, they shared a heartfelt reading from one of St Paul’s letters, highlighting the importance 

of love and how we can show love to others in our daily lives. The message reminded us all of the 

power of kindness and compassion. The children spoke their lines with clarity and confidence, 

offered their prayers with reverence, and sang with great enthusiasm and joy. Their performance 

reflected not only their hard work but also their growing faith and understanding. Well done, Year 

3, for such a reflective and uplifting worship! 



 

 
 

Some of our children have continued their faith journey by 

preparing for their First Holy Communion. Last Sunday at Corpus 

Christi Catholic Church they received the Sacrament of the 

Eucharist for the first time and were joined by families, friends 

and parishioners on this special occasion.  As a result of their 

dedicated and thorough preparation they were beautifully 

reverent and respectful throughout the Mass.             

Congratulations to everyone! May God bless each one of you 

always. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception and  

Reception / Year 1 

Everyone wore red on Monday to celebrate the feast of Corpus 

Christi- our school feast day.  In the afternoon we had a visit from 

the ice cream seller and thoroughly enjoyed our ice cream and ice 

lollies in recognition of this special day. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 2/3 



 

 
 

Year 3 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4/5 

Year 5/6 



 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 



 

 

  

 

Giovanni took part 

in Junior Warrior 

recently 

and raised £115 for            

   St George’s Crypt! 

Well done Giovanni a 

fantastic effort for a 

wonderful cause! 
 

Well done to our amazing footballers who came 4th in their morning league 

in the Catholic Schools Cup 7-a-side Football Tournament last Friday. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Wondewrful Stars of the Week (23rd – 27th June 2025) 

Class 
Star of the 

week 
Reason for the award 

Reception 

Miss Horkan 
Harley  For his lovely singing when learning a new song. 

Reception/Year 1 

Miss Kirk 
Zachariah  Zachariah for his hard work and effort this week. 

Year 1 

Miss Laxton 

Thea 
For working so hard in phonics and guided reading and making 

such a big improvement in her independent reading. 

Joseph 
For writing an amazing new story making sure he uses adjectives, 

full stops and capital letters. 

Year 2 

Mrs Child 

Zion 
For working hard and focusing well to complete his Key Stage 1 

assessments. 

Julen 
For always being a polite, caring member of the class and working 

hard in all areas of his learning. 

Year 2/3 

Miss Currie 

Gloria For achieving excellent scores on recent assessments. 

Anaya For fantastic effort on her Reasoning Maths assessment. 

Year 3 

Mrs Hossack 
Whole Class 

Whole class - for leading a wonderful whole school collective 

worship. 

Year 4 

Mr Goodall 

Joy For being actively engaged in lessons. 

Damian For arriving every day with a positive attitude and ready to learn. 

Year 4/5 

Miss McBride 

 

Lara 
For always being a role model to those around her and working 

hard in every subject! Well done! 

Chidiebube 
For making fantastic progress this year and putting 100% into his 

assessments. Well done! 

Year 5/6 

Miss Guy 

Alfie For trying his best and working hard in all his assessments. 

Mia 
For showing resilience when challenged with difficult questions in 

her maths learning. 

Year 6 

Mr Doyle 
Teddie 

For having a superb attitude in all his lessons and for being kind 

to others by helping them with their learning. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skills Builder Award (23rd – 27th June 2025) 

Class Recipient 
 

Our focus Skills Builder skill is…. Leadership 

 

 

At the earliest stages, the focus is on basic 

empathy- understanding your own feelings, being 

able to share them and also, recognising the 

feelings of others. 

 

The focus is on managing – managing time 

and sharing resources, managing group 

discussions and dealing with disagreements. 

Reception 
 (Miss Horkan) 

Reception/Year 1 
(Miss Kirk) 

Year 1  
(Miss Laxton) 

Year 2  
(Mrs Child) 

Year 2/3  
(Miss Currie) 

Year 3  
(Mrs Hossack) 

Year 4  
(Mr Goodall) 

Year 4/5  
(Miss McBride) 

Year 5/6  
(Miss Guy) 

Year 6   
(Mr Doyle) 

These children have all displayed amazing Leadership skills this week. 

Each week we award a                       

Skills Builder Award                                   

to one child in each class who has 

displayed the skills focussed on that 

week. 

Supporting, encouraging 

and developing others to 

achieve a shared goal. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Attendance (23rd – 27th June 2025) 

Our school 

target this 

year is  

        97%. 
 

Class 
This 

week 

Since 

3.9.2024 
 

This 

week 

Since 

3.9.2024 

Reception 1 97.2% 96.9% Year 3 97.4% 97.3% 

Reception/Yr 1 95.9% 95.3% Year 4 96.3% 96.3% 

Year 1 95.9% 97% Year 4/5 95.4% 95.4% 

Year 2 96.1% 96% Year 5/6 95.9% 96% 

Year 2/3 96.8% 96.9% Year 6 98.1% 98% 

This week’s whole school attendance 96.5% 

10% off is with My Clothing is 

valid until 31st July 



 

 

Uniform 

 
10% off is with My Clothing is 

valid until 31st July 

Uniform is also available from  

The School Uniform Shop 

Address: 369-371 Harehills Lane, Harehills,  

Leeds LS9 6AP Phone: 0113 235 1256 

https://www.uniwears.co.uk/ 

or any supermarket. 
 

St Philip’s Church on Osmondthorpe Lane have started running a 

free school uniform shop on the first Thursday of the month. They 

stock, trousers, skirts, shirts, shoes and plain jumpers. From 

September they will also have winter coats. Parents and carers 

can just go down between 11am-1pm on first Thursday of each 

month. 

https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/parents/virtual-office 

 

https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&sca_esv=f39d400fa25b1993&q=the+school+uniform+shop+leeds+address&ludocid=14537770178442719003&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiTk-7SgYCOAxVMRkEAHYAMEQQQ6BN6BAgnEAI
https://www.google.com/search?q=school+uniform+harehills&sca_esv=f39d400fa25b1993&source=hp&ei=nVVVaL24Ce_BhbIPitu8GQ&iflsig=AOw8s4IAAAAAaFVjrXiYuDerGlUS30OM6LMC4ZdKNcK6&gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsy8jONiwuNGC0UjWoMLEwtzRNNk9KMU9NNTFONLYyqEi2TDawsEgzTjMwtTBLM0zykihOzsjPz1EozctMyy_KVchILErNyMzJKQYAjuYYrA&oq=school+uniform+harehills&gs_lp=_&sclient=gws-wiz&safe=active&ssui=on
https://www.uniwears.co.uk/
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/parents/virtual-office


 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and 

best wishes for the week ahead! 

 

God bless 

from Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 

 


